(011
#Llopd's Register of British & Foreign Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

27th July, 1914,

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of
the 23rd instant, respscting the steamer "AGNES", and I note
the vessel is at pressnt under survey at Elsinore for repairs

and part of the Third Periodiecal Survey.

In ¥y 10 your enquiry respecting the Boilers, I

have to 30quain* you that the Main Boiler, which was fitted in
1891, would not appear to have been conatructed under Special
Survey. The Maln and Donkey Boilers were however examined by
the Liverpool Surveyors in December, 1901, and reported to be

at that t&ime in safe working condition for the working pressures
of 90 1bk. and 60 1b§. per square inch respectivelv. No
particulars of the scantlinge of the Boilers and shafting were
furnished in the report of that survey, as 1t was not intended
to class the machinery at that time. These scantlings must

however now be furnished for the consideration of the Committee

before the machinery of this vessel! can he reoamMeiE ﬁ t@ them

for classification, and I shall therefore he glad if you will
be guided accordingly. i}%{}" \

I am, Daaﬁ Sirs,
Yours Iaithfully,§

The Surveyors,



